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Comments: I write in support of the 2022 Master Development Plan for TSV.

 

The water tank storage project will not only improve the efficiency of snowmaking but allows for increased

summer water storage in the event of fire. TSVs allowable water rights do not change with this proposal.

 

I agree with equitable access for all outdoor enthusiasts and the addition of the electric gondola to the Kachina

basin which takes cars off Twinning Rd is a common sense decision.  Additional recreation areas for non skiers

allows visitors to more easily share this special place. Lift upgrades for skier safety and skier density

management are always necessary and appreciated.

 

TSV has proven to be a capable and sensitive partner in working with the Taos community and it understands

the locals desire for continued conservation and environmental protection.  I believe these projects will lead to

benefits for all of us who enjoy this beautiful mountain environment.

 

 

 


